
 

2022 Penfield 
DECEMBER NEWSLETTER  

Dear Penfield Families,  

 

As we move towards winter break, we want to express our gratitude for all the 
work that our students, staff and families have put into making this year a great 
one for our students.  

 

We hope that everyone was able to connect with their child’s teacher to set-up a 
student-led conference and it was fantastic to have families back in our building. 
Our students have so much exciting learning to share and their passion for 
learning fills our buckets with joy every day. Our National Indigenous Veteran’s 
Day gathering and Remembrance Day assembly demonstrated the compassion and 
thoughtful reflection that all our community members have to remembering and 
learning from the past and moving towards a more peaceful future. Our grade 4/5 
classes are working hard on their entrepreneurial ventures for their fair that will 
take place on Thursday, December 8th. Some of our classes are also working on 
some festive days for the upcoming month and our PAC is bringing back the 
Student Shopping Day on Tuesday, December 13.  

 

We look forward to seeing many of you at our Winter Concert on Friday, 
December 2. There will be two shows to accommodate our school population. 
Please choose one performance as we have limited space in our gym. The morning 
performance will begin at 9:00 a.m. and the afternoon performance will begin at 
1:00 p.m. In respect of all the work that has gone into the performance for all 
students, we ask that you stay for the entire performance if possible. We will be 
collecting non-perishable food items for the Knights of Columbus Hampers again 
this year and if you are able to bring an item with you before the Winter concert 
or send with your child to school, we would be grateful. Students have until 
December 8th to bring in any food items.  

 

On behalf of our Penfield community, we would like to wish all our students, 
parents, and families a safe, restful break and our best wishes for a happy New 
Year. We are so grateful to be a part of such a supportive community.  

 

Take good care and be safe, 

Jolene Krell and Kelly Gage 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Neveah P  Nash C  Fox T   Oliver C 

 

Taves S  Jameson D  Nixon S  Sloane M 

 

Aleisha P  Ryan M  Louisa W  Noah M 

 

Evelyn M  Quinn S 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY  
TO THE FOLLOWING PENFIELD 

STUDENTS WHO HAVE DECEMBER 
BIRTH DAYS  

 

 

 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS FOOD DRIVE 

Penfield will once again be supporting the Knights 

of Columbus Food Drive and we will be collecting 

non-perishable food items.  The boxes will be out 

during the Winter Concert and for the first 2 weeks of 

December if you have food items to donate.  Thank you 

Penfield community for your contributions. 

Authorized Parking at Penfield 

There are two parking spots closest to the front entrance of the school 
that are marked as authorized.  These spots have been created for our 
students with mobility challenges.  Please do not park in these spots at 
any time.  If a non-authorized vehicle is parked in these spots, they will 
be asked to kindly move. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 



PAC NEWS 
 

December 13th - Shopping day at Penfield.   

The gym will be set up like a garage sale.  Students will go into the gym on the 13th and 

go shopping for their families.  There will be adults there to wrap and label gifts so they 

are ready to put under the tree. 

PAC is looking for volunteers to help set up on December 12th from 1:30 to 2:30.  They 

will also need help on December 13th with wrapping and labeling.  You could help for one 

or two hours or for the entire day.  Parents are needed to help label and collect payment 

and a few are needed to help kids pick gifts. 

There will be a booth set up for Santa photos and PAC needs help taking and printing 

photos.  There will be a sign up sheet for volunteers at the front entrance starting 

December 1st.  If you have any questions, please text Elyse 778-348-1447 

Penfield PAC’s Cash for Christmas 70/30 Draw 

1 for $2 / 3 for $5  / 15 for $20 

Winner will be drawn after last Winter Concert on December 2nd 

Tickets will be available for purchase at the Winter Concert or will be available to 

purchase via ETransfer Nov. 28 - Dec. 1st  penfieldpac@gmail.com 

First/Last name and phone number required in message box of ETransfer 



December Library News 
 

The Scholastic Book Fair was a big success, thank you Penfield 
families for your support. All rewards from this bookfair went to 
classroom teachers for the purchase of resources and books.  Our 
next Book Fair will take place March 13th-17th and will benefit the 
library. 

 

All library books are due back by Friday, December 16. The only 
exception will be “Battle of the Books” which students will be 
encouraged to borrow over the break. 

December Library Events and Themes 

Hour of Code, Human Rights, Christmas, Hanukkah, Kwanzaa  

 

Thank You  



 

PENFIELD WINTER SPIRIT DAYS 
 

December 9th - PJ Day with a purpose. Students can wear pj’s to 

school on this day.  If you are able, please send a toonie with your 

child for WCK - West Coast Kids Cancer Foundation.  See the 

attached poster for more information 

 

December 12th - Winter Hat Day 

 

December 13th - Winter Sweater Day 

 

December 14th - Red/Green Day 

 

December 15th - Wacky Hair Day 

 

December 16th - Festive Friday (last day before Winter Break) 

 

 





Mon Tue Wed Thurs Fri 

  

 

 

 

1 2 

Winter Concert 

9:00am & 1:00pm 

5 

 

6 7 

 

8 

Entrepreneur 

Fair 

9 

PJ Day with a 
purpose 

12 

Winter Hat Day 

13 Winter 
Sweater Day & 

PAC Shopping 
Day! 

14 

Red/Green Day 

15 

Wacky Hair 
Day 

 

16 

Festive Day 

Last day of school 
for Winter Break 

19 20 

 

21 

 

22 

 

23 

 

26 27 28 29 30 

     

December   

WINTER BREAK 

WINTER BREAK 

January 3rd - First day back to school! 










